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#34 Roland J. Groome Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron

 

Phone: 306-757-5266 (leave a message)

 

E-mail: 34aircadets@gmail.com                                                                        Website: 34aircadets.ca

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CONTACT THE OFFICE PRIOR TO MONDAY NIGHT PARADE IF YOUR 
CADET WILL NOT BE IN  ATTENDANCE.  We had a 71.5% attendance with an overall 81% with the 
cadets that submitted an absence form. Slipping a bit.  We need to improve. 

 Sunday, 3 Dec at 1800 at the Armoury

Band Practice – cadets bring instruments
Flag Party Practice – the cadets that have been accepted
Marksmanship practice-open to cadets wishing to try out for the Marksmanship Team.

Sunday, 3 Dec at 1930 at the Armoury

Volleyball practice

******* The Squadron Sponsoring Committee (Parent Committee) is selling clothes, till 4 Dec.  Please see the 
email that was sent out or the website for more information. ********

Cadet Instructors- NEW Lesson Plans are on the website. See the button that gives you access to see a month at 
a time.

THERE WILL BE PROMOTIONS NEXT MONDAY, 3 Dec. at dismissal time.

* A few announcements on behalf of the NCO club:

 Canteen prices are now $1.25 per item.
In regards to the NCO Holiday Party, starting today, you may text 306-527-5747 or email 
ktpmay31@gmail.com with your name, the number of tickets you would like and what you are bringing 
for the potluck. You can pay FSgt Palmer on Monday nights. Please attend this party as it will be fun for 
all.  It will be held at the Genesis Hall, 1165 Pasqua Street on the 16th of December, from 4:45 p.m. until 
9:00 p.m. There will be games, music, & movies. So, please come and join us for this wonderful evening.
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Cadet Supply will be open between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. on Monday evenings.  Cadets, please ensure that 
you visit supply during these OPEN hours if you need to.


